
TOWN OF CHESTER

INVITATION TO BID 

Severe Storm Repair and Supply

In order to comply with FEMA requirements following the 
Natural Disaster which occurred on July 9, 2023, the Town of 
Chester is extending an Invitation to Bid to local contractors 
and gravel/stone suppliers.  Contractors are needed for road 
rebuilding to include heavy equipment as well as trucks 
for hauling material.  �is bid also extends to gravel/stone 
suppliers for material costs.

Please respond to Julie Hance, Town Manager, Town of 
Chester via email at Julie.hance@chestervt.gov with the 
following information:
 Equipment Available
 Equipment Rate with Operator
 Trucking Rate
 Gravel price per yard
 Stone price per ton

Please direct all questions to Julie Hance, (802) 875-2173.  


